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NUCLEAR GROUP

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440
Technical Specification
Change Request Turbine Valve
Inspection Deferral

Gentlemen:

This letter supplements the Technical Specification Change Request letter
( PY-CEI/NRR-0801 L) d ate d Februa ry 10, 1988 concerning Turbine Valve Inspection
d efe r rals.

Since the submittal of the original change request, a review of the work
history of these valves determined that the valves were cleaned and installed
into the plant between September 10, 1984 and November 15, 1984. The September
10, 1984 date corresponding to the start of this work is the appropriate
etarting point f or the 40-month surveillance interval. Based on this starting
date, the 40-month due date f or the surveillance was recalculated to be
February 2,1988. Utilization of the maximum allowable Technical Specification
4.0.2.a extension results in an overdue date of December 8,1988, rather than
June 13, 1988 as provided in the previous le t te r. Although this overdue date
is later than previously discussed, the need still exists for the requested
one-time extension to the first refueling outage, scheduled for the first
quarter of 1989. The technical analysas used in the attachment to the original
submittal are still valid, along with the commitment to perform this
surveillance during any extended outage of suf ficient duration that may occur
prior to the first refueling outage.

Should you have any questions, please f eel f ree to call.

Ver trul pout,
c

Al Kaplan
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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